
 

FRIENDS OF EWELL GROVE PRIMARY AND NURSERY SCHOOL 
29 West Street, Ewell, Surrey KT17 1UZ 

020 8393 4393 

foeg@ewell-grove.surrey.sch.uk        www.ewell-grove.surrey.sch.uk 

Registered Charity No. 1064755 

 
Chair: 

Jo Dickson 
(Fox/Badger) 

Vice Chair: 
Vacant 

Secretary: 
Lerryn Reynoldson 

(Swan) 

Treasurer: 
Kellea York 

(Heron) 

 

www.facebook.com/groups/FriendsOfEwellGrove 
You can now support us as your charity on Amazon Smile https://smile.amazon.co.uk/ 

and also on EasyFundraising https://easyfundraising.org.uk/ 

4th January 2023 

YOUR SCHOOL LOTTERY 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Happy New Year!  

In 2023, the Friends of Ewell Grove are launching a weekly lottery in partnership with 

Your School Lottery.  Our first draw will take place on Saturday 4th February.  

Drawn every Saturday evening, there will be a guaranteed cash winner from the 

Ewell Grove entries each week (30% of our total ticket sales for that draw), and there’s 

a chance that one lucky player could win the nationwide jackpot of £25,000!  Tickets 

cost £1 each and are sold online: to start supporting, go to 

www.yourschoollottery.co.uk and search for ‘Ewell Grove’. 

Tickets can be bought on an ad hoc basis – there is no commitment to buy regularly – 

and can be purchased by any members of our wider community.  It doesn’t matter if 

the grandparents / aunts / uncles do not live locally; they can still play!  To support our 

school’s lottery, just make sure any friends and family you share the details with search 

for ‘Ewell Grove’ when they sign up on the Your School Lottery website to purchase 

tickets via our page.  

Please see the Your School Lottery infographic on page 2 of this letter for more detail 

on how the money from ticket sales is divided. As always, all the funds we raise will be 

used to benefit Ewell Grove children by paying for projects at the school.  This school 

year, our main target is to fund £15,000 towards further refurbishment of the outdoor 

areas in the Orchard garden.  We are extremely grateful for your continued support. 

We wish you luck in playing – “it could be you”! 
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